
From: Sheelagh Duffin
To: Megan Piercey; 
Subject: FW: Resignation from TSC
Date: Monday, October 11, 2021 10:59:35 AM

 
 

From: Renuka Subbiah <Renuka.Subbiah@mississauga.ca> 
Sent: 2021/10/11 10:54 AM
To: Sheelagh Duffin <Sheelagh.Duffin@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Resignation from TSC
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: 
Date: 10 October 2021 at 11:59:44 AM GMT-4
To: Renuka Subbiah <Renuka.Subbiah@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Resignation from TSC

﻿

Hi Renuka, 
 
I have been honoured to be a member of the Traffic Safety Council, a prestigious
working committee of the city of Mississauga. I enjoyed working with the other
members and the chair throughout the ongoing tenure. Now the nature of my job
has changed, making it difficult to contribute my time for this committee. As I am
unable to provide the required time to the committee, I feel it would be unfair to
continue with my membership with the Traffic Safety Council. Therefore I hereby
submit my resignation from the membership of the Traffic Safety Council, City of
Mississauga.  
 
I will really miss you all and would love to rejoin the committee whenever my
working environment allows me to contribute with full strength.
 
Regards, 
--
Muhammad Maqsood Bhatti
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